
 Enumclaw Jr Hornets 
 Executive Board Meeting 

 May 4th, 2022 

 Board Members present: Chris, Melanie, Corey, Laura and Madalyn “Maddy” new Treasurer. . 
 Attendees met at Headworks in Enumclaw and conducted the following business at 6:10PM: 

 1.  No coaches yet for 2/3/4:  No feedback yet from the  4 people who expressed interest. 
 Chris to follow up. 

 2.  NYFL Narrows Youth Football League Review:  explained  basics for new board 
 member.  Minimum 15 max 35 players per team.  This is our second year combining 
 2/3/4. 

 3.  Cheer Representation on Board:  Board members expresses  desire to have more 
 cheer representation present.  Melanie to ask who might be interested (Jenni, Angela, 
 Ali).  Discussed changing bylaws to make Cheer Director Executive Board Position, no 
 formal vote take. Refer to Article XIII. 

 4.  Reserve fields: Melanie to reserve.  We need 5 fields  cans we use middle of track 
 area on a rotating basis? 

 5.  Possible Fife Scrimmage  : Melanie has contacts 

 6.  Empty board positions which need to be filled:  1.  Registrar, 2. Director of 
 Fundraising, 3. Director of Publicity 

 Reviewed other positons: Equipment manager (Chris), Mediator (Jennifer Moore), Web 
 Site Director (Chris), Apparel Coordinator (Andrea), Director of Publicity (Andrea), 
 Concession Director was outsourced to Jen with Mocha Moton. 

 7.  Ongoing projects: Storage bill paid 
 Keys to PO Box/ Debit card/ Keys to field to Maddy 
 Review Board Commitments 
 Book Fields 
 Book Coach interviews 
 Instructional Videos on clock, etc for volunteer positions 

 8.  Next meeting  : tentatively scheduled for March 24th  at 7PM depending on Board 
 availability. 

 With no further business coming before the committee, the meeting concluded at approximately 
 7:40 PM. 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 Laura Lyons Zimmer 


